Chief Procurement Office

Bill Grunloh, Department of Transportation - Construction

MEMORANDUM

Bureau of Business Services

To: ATTN: Scott McKinnery

From: Bill Grunlch

Date: May 1, 2018

Subject: 2018-13 Scrap Rubber and Tire Disposal

CPO Determination on Award Recommendation

As the Chief Procurement Officer for the lilinois Department of Transportation | offer the following.

| concur with the Department's recommendation of its intention to award the contracts to C.D.O. Trucking
and S.K. Davison for Scrap Rubber and Tire Disposal. The bidders’ prices are deemed fair and
reasonable. Only two bids were received in response to the Invitation for Bid (IFB).

Line ltem | Vendor Award Amount
District2 | C.D.O. Trucking $43,355.00*
District3 | C.D.O. Trucking $374,850.00*
District4 | C.D.O. Trucking $59,350.00*
District 5 | C.D.O. Trucking $12,125.00*
District6 | C.D.O. Trucking $17,225.00*
District 7 | C.D.O. Trucking $99,200.00"
District 8 | S.K. Davison $80,887.30%
District9 | S.K.-Davison $100,450.00*

*Price includes: Pick up and disposal of materials such as used tires and non-tire rubber loads from
state's operations yards to ensure a safe driving envircnment to the motoring public.
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